
REQUEST FOR COMPETITIVE 
SEALED PROPOSAL

The Boerne Independent School District is 
seeking Request for Proposals:

#23-018 Boerne High School  
Courtyard Upgrade

Boerne ISD is accepting Sealed Proposals for 
Boerne High School Courtyard Upgrades until 
2:00 pm on March 21, 2024, hand delivered @ 
Boerne ISD Central Office, 235 Johns Road, 
Boerne, TX 78006. Construction documents 
will be available starting February 26, 2024, 
at MTR Engineers for a $50.00 refundable 
deposit, 12770 Cimarron Path, Suite 100, 
San Antonio, TX 78249. All proposals must 
be delivered to Boerne ISD Central Office 
on or before the date and time set above 
to receive proposals. Bid Bond required for 
this project. Contractors are responsible for 
reviewing project specifications for proper 
proposal submission. All questions or need 
for clarification should be directed to MTR 
Engineers and not with officials at Boerne 
ISD. Contact ssmith@mtrengineers.com or 
bpowell@mtrengineers.com


